
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The regular monthly Business Meeting was held on July 10, 2013. (1) The Trustee 
Committee, represented by Bob Moore, reported that the air conditioning unit is expected to 
be installed in the next couple of days; they are checking into getting new lighting for the 
choir; they have been doing some repairs in the parsonage but nothing significant at this 
time. (2) The Deacons, represented by the Chairman, Roger Barnett, reported that the Senior 
Adult Meal has been scheduled for August 3, 2013. A retired music director from Frankfort, 
Kentucky will do the special program with the musical theme of George Beverly Shea. (3) 
The Elevator Committee, represented by David England, reported that they are still waiting 
for another bid next week and hope to be able to present more information to the church at 
the next Business Meeting. (4) Bro. Steve reports that he started a new submission of a daily 
thought called, "At Break of Day" on the Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church Facebook page and 
the church website every morning and has noted a good response with one day having over 
200 hits. (5) New Business was presented by David England. He said many have expressed 
the desire to upgrade the video system in the church and would like to have a designated 
fund set up for this. He made the motion and it was approved to do this. Roger Barnett made 
a motion afterwards to form a Video Committee consisting of David England, Ernest Carol 
Taylor, Josh England, and Josh Veatch to check into upgraded systems and costs. This was 
also voted on and approved. 
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